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June 17th, 1926.

A. F. Riddell, Esq. ,
80 Fit, Franco Is Xavier St., 
Montreal*

Dear Mr. Riddell;-

Thank you very much for 
your letter of June 3^th enclosing copy of 
Minutes of the last meeting of Governors of 
Trafalgar Institute.

I shall keen these on
file for reference.

Yours faithfully.


